
Minutes of the August 6, 2020 Meeting of the County Committee 
of the Libertarian Party of Chautauqua County 

held at the See-Zurh House, 14 Main Street, Bemus Point, New York 
 
Members in attendance 

Andrew Kolstee, Chair, Treasurer 
Len Morlock, Vice Chair 
Gerrit Cain, Secretary (online) 
Bob Peterson, Member 
Pat Peterson, Member 
Dan Steward, Member (online) 

 
Observers 

Annie Clement 
 
Chair Andrew Kolstee called the meeting to order at 6:36 p.m. 
 
Chair Andrew Kolstee issued a Chair’s report. He reported on the status of Susan Baldwin, 
candidate for Villenova Town Board. 
 
Treasurer Andrew Kolstee issued a Treasurer’s report. The total balance of all accounts is $433.44. 
Motion by Bob Peterson to accept the Treasurer’s report was seconded by Len Morlock and 
passed without debate. 
 
State Committee Representative Andrew Kolstee issued a report, discussing the ongoing ballot 
access lawsuit. Additionally, the Chair and the Secretary of the Niagara County Libertarian Party 
were removed from their positions.  
 
Plans for a picnic were discussed, including at Long Point State Park. Andrew will look into this 
and find out about fees for entering. Len will find out if we can do a chicken BBQ at the Mayville 
VFW as a backup. 
 
The next meeting will be held at the See-Zurh House in Bemus Point, New York on Thursday, 
September 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Motion by Len Morlock to adjourn and seconded by Bob Peterson. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Andrew Martin Kolstee, Secretary pro tempore 


